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February 2020 ABC Preschool Newsletter 

DIRECTOR’S DESK  
LOVE GROWS HERE at ABC Preschool.  
February may be cold, but our hearts are 
warm as we celebrate Valentine’s Day and 
fun experiences together. My heart is full 
of joy and gratitude for each precious 
child in our care.  It’s exciting to see our 
students learning and growing.  Our teach-
ers are dedicated to developing their skills 
through continued educational training 
and offering their best on a daily basis.  
The support of our parents and caregivers 
is so appreciated as you faithfully bring 
your children, encourage them at home 
and volunteer in various ways.  All of us 
working together are making ABC Pre-
school of Arbor Baptist Church a very 
bright spot in our community. 
 
IN-HOUSE REGISTRATION begins 
Monday, February 3rd. Enroll your child 
for the upcoming 2020-21 school year.  
Forms will be available in the hallway.  It 
may seem early, but registration will open 
to the public March 4.  Our classes tend to 
fill up quickly, so don’t delay! 
 
VALENTINE’S CELEBRATION: 
On Wednesday, Febru-
ary 12, each class will 
have a Valentines Day 
party.  Children may 
exchange Valentines 
with their friends.  A list 
of the names of students 
in your child’s class will 
be sent home ahead of 
time. 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES:   
Students are currently being assessed one on 
one with their teachers in preparation for these 
important meetings.  You can review your 
child’s progress report with his/her teacher on 
Friday, February 14th.  Plan to sign and return 
the progress report to your child's teacher that 
day or by Monday, February 24th at the latest. 
Progress reports will be sent home again at the 
end of the school year.  
Look for a sign-up schedule posted beside 
your child’s class room door. 
 

PLEASE NOTE—Monday, February 
17th is a holiday.  STUDENTS DO NOT 
REPORT.   
 
SCHOLASTIC books 
are a great way to stim-
ulate your child’s imag-
ination and learning 
process for reading 
readiness.  Your orders 
benefit the school by 
providing us with 
“points” which we can 
use to purchase re-
sources for our library. 
 
WINTER FUNDRAISER:  Saturday, 2/29—
Pick up at noon.  Orders due by 2/19. 
Brunswick stew by the quart from Arbor’s stew 
master, Tim O’Neal and home-made BBQ by 
the pint from Michelle Terry.   
Details coming soon! 

CLASSROOM NEWS 
JrK/Puppy Pals Class Theme: 
Winter Journey Through our Community 

 
Intermediate/Barn Owls Class 
Theme: 
Winter Journey Through Our Community 

 
New Adventures/Barnyard Buddies 
Class Theme: 
Winter Journey Through Our Community 

 
Monthly Bible Theme: 
Walking in Patience 
 
Monthly Bible Verse: "Love is Patient 
and Kind.”- Corinthians 13:4 
 
Chapel Theme: Jesus Loves Children 
Chapel Time w/Mrs. Laura or Pas. Jim always 
contains high-energy, age-appropriate Bible 
messages for our students to apply and enjoy. 
 
Thank you for your support of our LUNCH & 
LEARN program.  These extended sessions 
provide additional time to explore and rein-
force concepts and themes from the daily cur-
riculum through a wide variety of fun activities.  
Don’t miss out on this enriching opportunity to 
help us build a solid foundation of faith, friend-
ship and education for your child.   
Sign up today! 


